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CORRIGENDUM 

 

Ref:  Recruitment of Non-Teaching posts at the Institute 

   Advertisement Notification No.Admin/02/2021 

 

With reference to the above mentioned advertisement notification uploaded on the 

Institute website, and published in the Employment News (Edition EN 41/97 issue 

dated 8-14 January 2022), Times of India, Maharashtra Times and Navbharat 

Times issue dated 15/12/2021 inviting applications for ‘Non-Teaching’ Posts, the 

last date for receipt of applications has been extended upto February 15, 2022.  

 

All other terms and conditions shall remain the same as per the earlier 

advertisement published in the above mentioned edition. For further details please 

visit Institute website www.iipsindia.ac.in  
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